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Easter Greetings from Rev. Susan Mattinson 
Greetings, Friends: 
 

While spring looks like it might be slow in coming, the season of Lent is 

almost upon us!  Traditionally, the purpose of Lent has been to prepare us 

to commemorate the death, burial, and resurrection of Jesus Christ at 

Easter.  We prepare by prayer, self-examination of our lives, and by asking 

of forgiveness for the ways we have fallen short of Godôs aspirations for 

us.  Some people will choose to give something up for LentðTV, choco-

late, Facebook, etc.ðas a form of fasting in solidarity with the forty days 

Jesus fasted in the desert near the beginning of his ministry.  But the idea is 

that whatever we are fasting from should be replaced by more time spent 

with God in prayer, scripture reading, acts of charity, and the like, other-

wise our Lenten fast will lack spiritual depth.  

This season of Lent, I encourage us all to focus less on giving something, 

and more on adding something to our livesðadding a little scripture read-

ing to the beginning or end of our day; adding a little more prayer; reading 

a Lenten devotional book; contributing to a new and different charity or 

mission; spending more time in silence, away from cellphones and com-

puters.  Whatever spiritual practice you chose to try, I pray that it would 

bless and strengthen your  

relationship with God and 

others!  
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Celebration to anticipation    - by Meta Evans,  
           Newsletter Editor  

A white covered earth producing a sense of serenity is the delight of winter in Canada. It is a 
magical sight to behold. Winter is the season of transition from autumn of vibrant colours; red, 
green, yellow and orange. This year winter has come with severity. It certainly reminds us who is 
in control of the elements.  These past two weeks I noticed the days are longer. It is hard to be-
lieve that winter could possibly be gone by the calendar date for the start of spring. I am ques-
tioning my optimism. I am thankful for all seasons but ready to shake off the winter chill.  As 
March approaches thoughts of spring, flowers and songs of birds come to mind. Lent (Spring) is 
a time of remembering. Now we anticipate Christôs death and resurrection. As believers, all 
promises made by God will be fulfilled. ñI will come again and receive you to myselfò ~ John 
1:4v3.  As we celebrate Spring and Easter season, let us share Godôs love. ñ Rejoicing always, 
praying without ceasing. Give thanks in all circumstancesò ~ 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18. May God 
bless our church family and all around the world, by sending his son to save us all by his love 
and grace. 

5th Annual Pancake Supper  

Tuesday, March 4 th      5 - 7 pm  
 

      $7 - 3 pancakes and 3 sausages  

       $5 - 2 pancakes and 2 sausages  
 

Price includes: coffee, tea, juice and dessert  
 

Tickets will be available in the office, from 

the Fellowship Committee or at the door.  

WORSHIP COMMITTEE 

Sunday, March 9, 2014 - First Sunday of Lent  
 

Sunday, March 30, 2014 - Last day to provide donation to order  

     Easter Lily in memory of  loved ones.  

     Please contact Laura in the church  

     office or Janet Racey.  
 

Sunday, April 13, 2014 - Palm Sunday  
 

Friday, April 18, 2014 - Good Friday Service with Free Methodist Church  

       (service this year is at First Presbyterian)  
 

Sunday, April 20, 2014 - Easter Sunday Service  
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PRAYER BOOK STUDY  

Easter Services  

This year we will worship together with the people of the Thunder Bay Free Methodist Church  

on Good Friday, April 18th. 

 The service will be at First Presbyterian Church beginning at 11:00 am.   

Easter Sunday service is on April 20th at 11:00 am 

 

 

        Revitalize 

             your  

                  Prayer 

                       Life!  
 

Think you could never spend an entire hour in prayer?  Think againé 
 

 You are invited to take part in a four -week discussion on Dick Eastmanõs book The Hour 
That Changes the World.  Eastman presents a plan for spending one full hour in prayer by breaking 
it up into twelve five -minute òpoints of focusó such as praise, waiting, confession, and Scripture 
praying.  More than two million Christians around the world have revitalized their prayer lives 
through this step -by-step guide! 
 

Where: First Presbyterian Church                                  

When :  March 29, Apr. 5, Apr. 12, and Apr. 19 
               (Saturday mornings at 10:00am) 
 

Cost: $11.00 if we order the book for you 

Registration Deadline : March 2 (unless you order a copy of the book yourself) 
Contact Rev. Susan Mattinson (Ph: 623-0717) for more information or to register.   

At St. Andrew's Presbyterian:  
 

Wednesday, March 5th - 7 pm - Ash Wednesday service  
 

Wednesdays, March 12th & 19th, 26th and April 2nd & 9th 

- service at 12:05 and light lunch served at 12:25  
 

Maundy Thursday Service - April 17th at 7 pm  
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Any youth or adults who are interested in becoming members of First, either by transfer from an-

other congregation or by affirmation of faith, are asked to contact Susan (first@tbaytel.net) any-

time.   

The requirement for church membership is the attendance of six sessions led by the minister for 

the purpose of learning about the history, governance, and theology of the Presbyterian Church 

in Canada. 

Church Membership  

Summer Camp 2014  

The dates for summer camp this year are from July 17th-24th.  The camp will be held at Camp 

Duncan and the camp coordinators are Will Newton and Sarah Campbell.   

Again this year we will welcome campers from Grade 3 (as of September 2013) to Grade 9.  We 

expect that registration packages will be available approximately around Easter.  

In the meantime, please encourage your children or grandchildren to participate in the camp:  itôs 

a great experience and a fine way to learn more about the way of Jesus in community.     

There will also be a need for staff:  junior and senior counsellors, cook, lifeguard.  If you, or 

someone you know, is interested, let Will (newton9455@hotmail.com) or  

Sarah (sarahmcampbell@hotmail.com) know. 

More Than Mission Monthly Meeting  

Tuesday, March 4
th

 

1 pm  

Crafts and Conversation  
We meet on the second and fourth Fridays of the month. 

In March we will get together on the 14
th
 and the 28th. 

Bring a project and join us. 

mailto:first@tbaytel.net
mailto:newton9455@hotmail.com
mailto:sarahmcampbell@hotmail.com
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Submission from Bill Burn  

Mission Study  

Tuesday, March 18
th

 

1:30 pm  

Bible Study  

Thursdays  

10 am 


